
 

Luther Manor Weekly Happenings and Updates  

August 25, 2021 3:30 pm 

Campus Updates 
● Good news! Our final round of staff and resident testing in our rehab units 

came back negative. We will once again be able to admit new patients and will 
be out of quarantine precautions on August 28. This also means that visits can 
resume with residents on this unit beginning August 28.  

 

● As a reminder, ALL visitors and staff who are in resident care areas must wear 
BOTH a face mask and a face shield at all times regardless of vaccination 
status. Please wear a face mask upon entering the building and after screening 
in at our Kiosk, take a new surgical mask and a face shield located at the 
entrance of the unit to wear during your visit. When you leave, please throw 
both the face shield and mask away in the appropriate waste bin and wear your 
own face mask to screen out before exiting the building. Thanks for helping 
ensure our residents' safety. 
 

● Next Thursday from 1-3 pm, the Wauwatosa Health Department will be back at 
Luther Manor to provide the COVID vaccine to residents, staff, family or friends 
for FREE. Please spread the word and contact Karen Yust to sign up so we 
can let the Health Department know how much vaccine to have on hand. 
Please contact your loved one’s social worker if you would like for your loved 
one to get vaccinated. 
 

● Claim your $100 from the State of Wisconsin by getting vaccinated from 
August 20 through September 6. Find details and the form to complete on the 
Wisconsin Department of Health website 
https://www.dhs.wisconsin.gov/COVID-19/100.htm.  
 

● Based on the positivity rate in Milwaukee County, we continue to test all non-
vaccinated staff on our Wauwatosa Campus twice a week.  

 
Interested in hearing more from us? 

● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 
● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 


